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Board Meeting Attendees:  Eric Hansen, Jimmy Hay, Merle Hastert, Betty Greer, Diane Ney, Tracey Moerer, Michael Speer, Debbie Walburn, Jason Gillam (7:15 pm), Clint Schuette, Wayne Ryan, Rod Spangler, John Hutchison, Lori Campbell and Rob Balsters.

Eric Hansen, President, called the meeting to order at 7:12 pm.

Hansen tabled the approval of August minutes until the January meeting.  

Hastert with the motion to approve the treasurer’s report as presented.  Speer second.  Motion Carried unanimously.

Before the Board meeting, Hay and Hastert updated the group on the progress both committees made for the planning of the 2020 Annual Convention.

Hutchison discussed his duties and experiences as an ASBO Board member.  He has been presenting at several other state conventions.  Hutchison continues his campaign for ASBO Vice-President.  For ease in traveling, he requested a credit card in his name to use.  The card would be backed with campaign funds.  The board agreed to this request.. 

Gillam entered the meeting at 7:16 pm.

Hay presented the Nominating Committee Report – There will be 2 outgoing board directors in April.  He suggested the current board begin seeking names of members who may be interested in serving on the board.  

Balsters updated the board on Fall Workshop numbers.  There were 29 participants in the first class of the Kansas Academy.  45 registered for the Pre-Conference Workshop. 114 are registered for the Friday Fall Workshop, down 65 from last year. A discussion was held regarding what date to schedule the Fall Workshop in the future.  Venues were all discussed.

For the 2023 Annual Convention, Hyatt Wichita has not responded to availability.  Kansas Star Convention Center, Mulvane, and Hilton Garden Inn, Manhattan, are both available.  The Board directed Balsters to move ahead to secure the Kansas Star Convention Center as the venue for the 2023 Spring Convention.  Already secured:  2021 Marriott, Overland Park and 2022 Kansas Star, Mulvane.  

Moerer and Hastert have the ASBO Scholarship applications prepared.  The applications will be released to members in December.  

Hansen, USA Representative, as been nominated to serve as their treasurer.  He also serves on 3 sub-committees.  

The 2019 ASBO International Convention was held in National Harbor, Maryland this last week.  Balsters, Hutchison, Hay, Hastert, Moerer, Campbell and Spangler were among the KASBO members that attended.  Very good networking opportunities.  Members are encouraged to attend.  The 2020 ASBO International Convention will be held in Nashville, Tennessee.

Hastert will re-work the current Reimbursement Form.  He will present more detailed options at the January meeting.  

The next board meeting will be January 10, 2020 at Manhattan Hilton Garden Inn.  The Professional Development Committee and Convention Committee will meet prior to the board meeting.  

Moerer moved the meeting adjourn at 7:49 pm.  Ney seconded.  Motion carried unanimously.



Lori Campbell
Board Secretary  




